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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 3:31 PM
To: 'Khamly Chuop'
Cc: Colleen Liang;  (jamesy@acpwa.org); Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health 

(Dilan.Roe@acgov.org); dheinze@portoakland.com
Subject: RE: Oakland Maintenance Center, Well Destruction

Khamly, 

Thank you for providing Alameda County Department of Environmental Health  (ACDEH) with the notification of the 
intent of the Port of Oakland to demolish the United Airlines Oakland Maintenance Center.  As you are aware, the site is 
the location of an open case under the oversight of ACDEH.   The work plan referenced in your notification has not been 
approved by our agency and the proposed destruction of the groundwater monitoring wells comprising the well 
network has not been authorized.   

ACDEH suggests that a meeting be scheduled to discuss this matter further.   ACDEH proposes the following dates and 
times for the proposed discussion: 

Friday, July 6 at 1:00 PM; 

Friday, July 13 at 1:00 PM; 

Wednesday, July 18 at 10:00 AM; or 

Thursday July 19, at 10 AM. 

Please let me know which dates/times work best for you and I will send out an e-vite. 

Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Land Water Division 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502-6540 
phone: 510 / 567  - 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 - 9335 
electronic mail: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 

From: Khamly Chuop [mailto:kchuop@portoakland.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2018 1:16 PM 
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org> 
Cc: Colleen Liang <cliang@portoakland.com> 
Subject: Oakland Maintenance Center, Well Destruction 
 
Good afternoon Keith, 
 
I’ve recently joined the Port of Oakland Environmental Programs and Planning staff and will be assisting with the former 
United Airlines Oakland Maintenance Center Site. Please find attached notification of planned well destruction activities. 
As stated in the attached, feel free to contact me with any questions. Thank you. 
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Sincerely, 
 
Khamly Chuop 
Port Associate Environmental Planner/Scientist 
Environmental Programs and Planning 
Port of Oakland, 530 Water Street, Oakland, CA  94607 
Direct: 510-627-1758  
Cell: 510-999-0647 
kchuop@portoakland.com 
  

 
 


